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Friday 22 March 2024
Doors Open at 5.00pm
Hot food delivery at 5.15pm
Eyes down at 6.00pm 
Indulge in an evening of Chocolate Bingo fun with The Bourne Academy Parent Voice Team! 

Join us on Friday 22 March for a fantastic night filled with Bingo, chocolate delights, and exciting

prizes! The event kicks off at 5pm with a mouthwatering delivery from Wonderfrys at 5.15pm. Bingo

calling will start at 6pm.

We've got a treasure trove of chocolate prizes waiting for our lucky Bingo winners, along with raffle

tickets for more fabulous prizes!

Tickets (and food) can be conveniently purchased via SumUp using the link below. Remember, food

orders must be placed and paid for via SumUp before Friday 16 March.

https://parent-voice-team.sumupstore.com/products

Tickets are just £1.50 per person (no teams necessary). Please bring a printed or electronic copy of

your ticket for admission and food collection.

At the event, you can purchase a variety of bar drinks (alcoholic and soft) and snacks. Bingo books,

and dabbers are also available for purchase at a price of £1 each or 6 booklets for £5 (card and

cash payments accepted).

We extend a warm welcome to all students in Years 7-11, accompanied by an adult, and Sixth

Formers, who may attend unaccompanied.

If you can’t attend, or when booking your tickets, consider making a donation to PVT to support the

costs of this exciting event, donations can be made on the ticket booking link above. We are also,

still collecting raffle prize donations, please drop any unwanted gifts, new and unopened products,

treats and drinks to The Bourne Academy Reception. Your generosity is greatly appreciated!

Tickets are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Given last year's success,

we anticipate a full house, so secure your spot early to avoid disappointment!

Join us for an evening of Chocolate Bingo fun! 


